Price Change Planned for Business Line Change Charge
As information to our valued AT&T Mississippi customers, the rate for the First Line Change Charge is scheduled to increase from $24.50 to $35.00, beginning with bills dated on or after August 21, 2007. The Line Change Charge is billed for changes associated with your telephone line, such as a telephone number change or temporary suspension of service. 

If you have questions regarding the applicability of these increases, please refer to your Customer Service Agreement or the General Subscriber Services Tariff. You can also contact your AT&T Mississippi representative at the Customer Service number shown on the first page of your AT&T bill. Thank you for choosing AT&T Mississippi services.

